
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 29th, 2021 
 
 
Minister Colton LeBlanc, MLA Argyle 
4200 Highway 308 
Tusket, NS 
 B0W 3M0 
 
 
Dear Minister LeBlanc,  
 

At our last Council meeting held November 23rd, Council raised concerns regarding the Pubnico 
Head Carpool parking lot, and the lack of lighting within that parking lot. There are residents of 
the Municipality of Argyle, who park on the side of the road closer to the highway due to not 
being able to see anything at the existing carpool parking lot.  Also, the current parking lot isn’t 
accessible for those in a wheelchair, or those with mobility issues, who may need to be picked up, 
or switch vehicles. Due to the above safety concerns raised by Council, we are writing to you in 
hopes the Province can expedite a resolution and provide lighting within this parking area. There 
is a map attached, in order to assist with clarification.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out. 
 
We look forward to your response on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Danny Muise, 
Warden 

 
 


